
 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 2020/21 – NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
RIGHTS 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, Sections 25 to 28 

Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, Sections 10, 14, 15 and 
17 

The Council’s accounts are subject to external audit by Deloitte LLP, 3 Victoria 
Square, Victoria Street, St Albans, AL1 3TF. Members of the public and local 
government electors have certain rights in the audit process: 

1. From 21 June 2021 to 30 July 2021 between 9am and 4.45pm any 
person may inspect the accounts of the Council for the year ended 
2020/21 and certain related documents (comprising books, deeds, 
contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts) at the address given below. They 
may also make copies of the accounts and documents. 

2. From 21 June 2021 to 30 July 2021 a local government elector for the 
area of the Council, or his/her representative, may ask the auditor 
questions about the accounts. Please contact Jonathan Gooding, the 
auditor at the address given above, or email jgooding@deloitte.co.uk, 
to arrange to ask any questions. 

3. From 21 June 2021 to 30 July 2021 a local government elector for the 
area of the Council, or his/her representative, may object to the 
Council’s accounts (under section 27 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014). Written notice of a proposed objection and the 
grounds on which it is made must be sent to the auditor at the address 
given above and copied to me at the address given below. 

 
Adele Taylor 
Director of Resources and Section 151 Officer. 

The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead, Town Hall, 
St Ives Road, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 1RF 


